
November 13, 2012    

Statement Regarding Alleged Threat to Standley Lake High School by Mitchell Kusick 
 

Working with law enforcement, Jeffco Schools learned of a man who was allegedly threatening 

students at Standley Lake High School’s Trick or Treat Street event.  Police acted quickly to take 

the man into custody before the event.  At no time were children attending the event in any 

danger from the suspect because he was already in police custody.  We appreciate the swift 

response from law enforcement and Jeffco district security which helped keep our students safe. 

 


